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Carnival:  

On February 9th, the students  

celebrated a fun carnival party in our 

school. Witches, pirates, clowns 

and many other beautiful and scary 

creatures met at 8.00 am. At 10:00 

am, the colorful carnival program 

prepared by all classes began. 

Everyone had great fun and we would like to thank all the 

hard-working helpers who contributed to this delicious buf-

fet. Many thanks to all the helpers for their support - it was 

a wonderful day for the students. 

 

18th of March: 1st/2nd Grade  
21st of March: 3rd/4th Grade: 
School Cinema Days 
This year, our students are once again taking part in the 

Bavarian School Cinema Days. The movies that are shown 

during the School Cinema Week are selected by media and 

film educators and tailored to school subjects and curricu-

lum-relevant topics. Our students attend children's films 

that are culturally relevant to their age. 
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The students of the 1st/2nd grade are going  

to the movie theater on Monday, 03/18/2024.  

The students of the 3rd/4th grade are going to the  

movie theater on Thursday, 03/21/2024 

These are the films shown:  

1st/2nd grade: "Checker Tobi and the journey to the flying rivers",  

3rd/4th grade: "The Flying Classroom (2023)".  

We will give your children a direct debit authorization/sepa direct debit mandate for the amount of 
€7.80. Please fill it out, sign it and hand it in to the respective class teacher by March 15th. 

The bus fare must be paid even if the students do not attend, since the cost is non-refundable. 

20th of March: 2nd School Forum 
On Wednesday, March 20th at 8 pm, our 2nd school forum of this school year will take place via 

MS-TEAMS.  

We ask all parents to pass on their suggestions, questions, concerns and needs regarding school 

life as a whole to the respective parent representatives so that these can be discussed on this 

evening. Your parent representative has or will contact you for this purpose. 

Easter charity run 
The School Easter Charity Run will take place on 

Friday, 03/22//2024  

from 10:00 am 

We would like to use the proceeds from this run and from the sales at the Christmas bazaars, 

Easter bazaars etc. in recent years to buy a rope swing for the outdoor area.  

A letter with further information for parents will be sent to you separately. 

  



 

 
 

                        29th of February 2024 

 
Arche Teach and Work International gGmbH | Moskauer Ring 1 | 97084 Würzburg  
Tel.  09545 212 49 - 0 | Fax 09545 21249 - 59 | info@arche-twi.com | www.arche-twi.com 
Amtsgericht Würzburg | HRB 15558 | Geschäftsführer: Andreas Müßig | St.-Nr.: 257/147/00440 

Easter break 

On Friday, March the 22nd, school ends at 11:30 am.  

• Physical education is canceled on this day, there will be class lessons / the Easter charity 

run instead. 

• However, children are welcome to stay at school until 2:00 pm. Please inform Mrs. Erath 

(erath.s@pgs.arche-twi.com) if you would like to take advantage of this offer. Afternoon 

care and courses will take place as usual. 

• There will be no lunch. Please provide your child with a small snack if he/she attends child-

care. 

 

The Easter break is from March the 23rd to April the 7th.  

School starts again on April the 8th. 

 

We wish you and your families a wonderful Easter break! 

Your school team of the Private Elementary School Thiergarten Palace 

 

 


